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(202) 334-6000 

BENJAMIN C. BRADLEE 

EXECUTIVE EDITOR 

(202) 334-7510 

August 9, 1985 

Dear .Mr. Weisberg: 

Your July 31 letter arrived after Mr. Bradlee 
had left on vacation. I shall forward it on to him. 

Thank you for writing. 

Sincerely, 

Donna Mackie 
Secretary to Mr. Bradlee 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick 
Maryland 
21701 


